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August 29, 2023 
 

Chatham County Offices and J. Tom Coleman Courthouse Will Close Wednesday for 
Hurricane Idalia 

 
Chatham County, GA (August 29, 2023) – Due to the impact of Hurricane Idalia, all Chatham County 
Government offices, except for essential services, will be closed on Wednesday, August 30, 2023. A decision 
about government office closures for Thursday will be made Wednesday after assessing the impacts of the 
storm. 
 
If you have business at the J. Tom Coleman Courthouse on Wednesday, you will need to call the specific court 
you had business with to get information on rescheduling.  
 
Chatham County employees are asked to call the 855 phone number on their ID Badge for closures and 
operational changes on Wednesday.   

 
 

### 
 
CONTACT: 
Catherine Glasby 
Public Information Director 
Chatham County, GA 
JIC Phone: 912-661-0397 
Email: CNGlasby@chathamcounty.org 


